
City of Fort Smith Board of Directors Annual Budget Hearing 
Dates Announced - December 2023 

Fort Smith, Arkansas sent this bulletin at 11/30/2023 10:24 AM CST

 

Board of Directors Annual Budget Hearing Dates to  
Review Proposed 2024 Operating Budget - December 2023 

MEDIA NOTIFICATION 
November 30, 2023 

At the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors study session on November 28, 2023, Directors 
Kevin Settle, Lavon Morton, Jarred Rego, and Neal Martin called for the annual budget 
hearing to review the Proposed 2024 Operating Budget to be held on multiple evenings in 
December 2023. Said dates, time, and location are provided as follows:       

DATE - NIGHT 1: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 
DATE - NIGHT 2: Thursday, December 7, 2023 
DATE - NIGHT 3: Monday, December 11, 2023 
DATE - NIGHT 4: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 
DATE - NIGHT 5: Thursday, December 14, 2023 
TIME: 6:00 p.m. 
LOCATION: Blue Lion 
  101 North 2nd Street 
  Fort Smith, Arkansas 

 
For more information, please contact the City of Fort Smith Finance Department, 479-784-
1609 or 479-784-1610. 
 
Sherri Gard, MMC 
City Clerk 
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